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Mentions 
 
Sayre Morning Times:  Athens Borough receives DEP award for Chemung River flood protection system 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_1afdd729-88c4-59b6-8fa9-2590780b96bb.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Falls Creek Municipal Authority hears update on water interconnection project 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/falls-creek-municipal-authority-hears-update-on-water-
interconnection-project/article_13a80b6a-283e-551f-bad3-d9a347638861.html  
 
Tribune-Review LTE: Laurel Highlands endangered 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12260757-74/laurel-highlands-endangered  
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania House proposal would end indoor smoking in bars, casinos 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12278341-74/pennsylvania-house-proposal-would-end-indoor-
smoking-in-bars-casinos  
 
Climate Change 
 
Centre Daily Times:  White House climate change meeting postponed 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article149362459.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times:  NYSDEC announces nearly $10 million for climate change preparedness 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_6073697a-22e3-5097-bca2-e6bcedead227.html  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Schuylkill Trail construction in Pottstown to begin May 8 
http://www.pottsmerc.com/general-news/20170505/schuylkill-trail-construction-in-pottstown-to-
begin-may-8?source=most_viewed 
 
WJAC: Family urges lawmakers to provide better Lyme disease care 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/family-urges-lawmakers-to-provide-better-lyme-disease-care  
 
Altoona Mirror: Group aims to take bite out of Lyme 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/05/group-aims-to-take-bite-out-of-lyme/  
 
Post-Gazette OPED: Getting balance on bike lanes 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/05/09/Getting-balance-on-bike-
lanes/stories/201705090026  
 
Energy 
 
Morning Call: Old-time glow rekindled: Nazareth switching to gas-powered streetlamps in historic circle 
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http://www.mcall.com/news/local/nazareth/mc-nazareth-borough-gas-powered-lights-20170507-
story.html 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Electrical grid operator PJM says it’s ready for summer demand 
http://www.pottsmerc.com/business/20170508/electrical-grid-operator-pjm-says-its-ready-for-
summer-demand 
 
State Impact: Critics wary of state support for nuclear power industry 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/05/08/critics-wary-of-state-support-for-nuclear-power-
industry/?_ga=2.50839722.2002971431.1494276227-1371126467.1490908980 
 
Mining 
 
CITIZENS’ VOICE: Mine conference to show how Germany is saving mine-related marvels 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/mine-conference-to-show-how-germany-is-saving-mine-related-marvels-
1.2190032 
 
The Almanac: Former coal miners meet in South Fayette to discuss retraining efforts 
http://www.thealmanac.net/20170508/former_coal_miners_meet_in_south_fayette_to_discuss_retrai
ning_efforts  
 
Allegheny Front: How Regulation is Creating Jobs in Coal Country 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/how-regulation-is-creating-jobs-in-coal-country/  
 
Allegheny Front: Why Solar Eclipsed Coal in Jobs 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/why-solar-eclipsed-coal-in-jobs/  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Signs of comeback by natural gas industry welcome (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2017/05/signs-of-comeback-by-natural-gas-industry-
welcome/  
 
Tribune-Review: Fracking vs. health 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12260198-74/fracking-vs-health  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Gasoline prices stable in Pittsburgh region 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/05/09/gasoline-prices-stable-in-pittsburgh-
region.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rex Energy plans reverse stock split this week 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/05/08/rex-energy-plans-reverse-stock-split-this-
week.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Ohio fines pipeline builder over water, air violations 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/05/09/Ohio-fines-natural-gas-
pipeline-builder-water-air-violations-rover/stories/201705090117  
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Post-Gazette: Gasoline supply battle could influence pump prices for Pittsburgh 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/05/08/Gasoline-supply-
battle-could-influence-pump-prices-for-Pittsburgh-Giant-Eagle-GetGo/stories/201705070065 
 
Post-Gazette: Gasoline prices weighed down by plunge in oil prices 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2017/05/08/Gasoline-
prices-weighed-down-by-oil-price-plunge/stories/201705080102 
 
Vector Management 
 
CITIZENS’ VOICE: Intense season of mosquito activity could be in the air 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/intense-season-of-mosquito-activity-could-be-in-the-air-1.2189544 
 
EXPRESS TIMES: Caterpillars, mosquitoes and flies: Valley preps for pests 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/index.ssf/2017/05/caterpillars_mosquitoes_and_fl.html 
 
Waste 
  
EXPRESS TIMES: Slate Belt sludge forum doesn't include processing company 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-belt/index.ssf/2017/05/state_official_attends_slate_b.html 
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  Proposed landfill plans announced for Boggs Township 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/proposed-landfill-plans-announced-for-boggs-
twp/article_25c8d07a-04e7-5032-876e-516dcbada94f.html  
 
Water 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Chesapeake Bay report card sees improvements 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/article149235369.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Report: Chesapeake Bay health improves 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/05/report-chesapeake-bay-health-improves/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Jersey Shore eyes funding for stormwater project 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/05/jersey-shore-eyes-funding-for-stormwater-
project/  
 
Sayre Morning Times:  Barton sewer rates to increase 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_54dfc7af-1ebf-541a-8d5a-4f976b9ccaba.html  
 
Daily American: Bald Eagle at Somerset Lake 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/bald-eagle-at-somerset-lake/article_ab9dd47a-
0938-5bd8-b221-6d3ad88378eb.html  
 
New Pittsburgh Courier: Pittsburgh residents must pay to replace their water lines 
https://newpittsburghcourieronline.com/2017/05/07/pittsburgh-residents-must-pay-to-replace-their-
water-lines/  
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Observer-Reporter: EDITORIAL Long-term spending plan needed to save America’s infrastructure 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170507/editorial_long-
term_spending_plan_needed_to_save_americax2019s_infrastructure  
 
Post-Gazette EDITORIAL: Lead watch: The county is right to test kids for lead poisoning 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2017/05/09/Lead-watch-The-county-is-right-to-test-
kids-for-lead-poisoning/stories/201705310026  
 
Leader Times: LockFest 2017 is latest ARDC attraction 
http://www.leadertimes.com/news/2017-05-
09/Front_Page/LockFest_2017_is_latest_ARDC_attraction.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Trump administration hollows out EPA science integrity board 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article149263009.html  
 
Gant News:  Interior Dept. freezes work of science advisory boards 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/05/08/interior-dept-freezes-work-of-science-advisory-boards/  
 
Centre Daily Times:  States move to roll back environmental rules in Trump’s wake 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article149025439.html  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Huge sinkholes are now appearing in the wrong places 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article149279524.html  
 
Centre Daily Times:  new Maryland law seeks to improve dam emergency preparations 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article149274139.html  
 
WPXI: Frost advisory, freeze warning in effect for parts of region 
http://www.wpxi.com/weather/frost-advisory-freeze-warning-in-effect-for-parts-of-region/520199024 
 
Post-Gazette: An advocate for green infrastructure 
http://www.post-gazette.com/in-the-lead/itl-2017-leaders/2017/05/09/Jennifer-Rafanan-Kennedy-
Advocate-for-green-infrastructure-pittsburgh-united-in-the-lead-2017/stories/201705260027  
 
Post-Gazette: Weather: Frost advisory, freeze warning in effect through Tuesday morning 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2017/05/09/pittsburgh-Weather-Frost-
advisory/stories/201705090110 
 
Allegheny Front: Meet the EPA Staffer Who Sent His Boss a Scathing “I Quit!” Letter  
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/meet-the-epa-staffer-who-sent-his-boss-a-scathing-i-quit-letter/  
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